
Representation 1 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Miten Patel <jaybarcs21@icloud.com>  
Sent: 06 July 2022 17:49 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Mississipi lounge  
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing a email to the licensing company to not allow Mississipi lounge to get a license to allow 
it to be open later, due to the fact the same owner has opened a restaurant across the road called 
belle congolaise and it is causing nothing but noise pollution and public urination to this community, 
 
They all stand at the back of my mothers house on grove park road, and piss everywhere and steal 
from the parked cars on the road. They party till 4am and it is a dangerous place for people to bring 
up their kids!!! 
 
Name: Jay Barcs Thai 
Address: 23 culvert road n15 5HP  
 
Sent from my iPh 
 


